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March 12, 2020 
 
Dear Holy Cross Catholic School Families, 
  
As details, recommendations, and mandates are unfolding about COVID-19 (Coronavirus); 
we are making necessary decisions and changes to ensure the safety of our students, 
staff, and families. The following updates are decisions made as of 2:00pm on Thursday, 
March 12, 2020: 
  

● Tonight's boys basketball game against Richmond Middle School has been 
proactively postponed. 

● 7th-8th grade field trip to the DIA on Thursday, March 19, 2020 has been 
canceled.  

● Kindergarten-4th grade field trip to Macomb Performing Arts on Tuesday, March 
31, 2020 has been canceled. 

● Kindergarten-4th grade students will be bringing their Chromebooks and chargers 
home today in their backpacks. They should not remove them from their 
backpacks unless school is canceled and we move to e-learning (instructions and 
information will be sent home about this should this occur). They should come to 
school each day with their Chromebooks and chargers.  

● 5th-8th grade students will also be bringing home their Chromebooks and 
chargers; however, they can utilize them if needed for homework, as usual. They 
need to bring their Chromebooks and chargers back to school each day. 

These decisions are not intended to create hysteria. However, out of an abundance of 
caution, we are being proactive. We will continually monitor the situation and consult with 
the AOD Office of Catholic Schools and the St. Clair County Health Department.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mrs. Betsy Davenport 
Principal  
 
 
 
 

Igniting Joyful Christian Discipleship 


